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Press Release

Stockholm, June 15 2001

De-listing from Stockholmsbörsen of the shares in Scandic Hotels AB.

Hilton Group plc has acquired in aggregate more than 90 per cent of the shares and votes in Scandic Hotels AB, through inter alia a public offer, why Scandic Hotels has applied for de-listing from Stockholmsbörsen of the company’s shares. The last day of trading in the Scandic share will be July 6, 2001.

For further information, please contact:

Gunnar Brandberg, Vice President, Communications, telephone +46 8 517 352 12 , +46 709 735 212
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           Scandic Hotels AB (plc).

           Box 6197, 102 33 Stockholm, Sweden

     Tel:+46 8-517 350 00. Fax: +46 8-517 352 70

           E-mail: info@scandic-hotels.com Internet: www.scandic-hotels.com
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